EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR:
HOUSING PERRY O'MALLEY

AUTHORI‘ 'Y COMMISSIONERS:
(‘ MARGARET M. CLAWSON, CHAIRWOMAN
TY 7 GEORGE MICHAEL KELLY, VICE-CHAIRMAN

-OUN OF ERMA J. MOWRY
BUTLER ELIZABETH ESCHENFELDT

JERRY ANDREE

May 20, 2009

To Whom It May Concern:

The Housing Authority of the County of Butler contracted with Uhl Construction Company to
renovate forty-six housing units at Franklin Court Apartments located in Butler, PA. We are extremely
satisfied with the result of this contract and Uhl’s performance for the following reasons.

Time Frame: The project was completed within our time frame.

Cost:  All activities were completed within the project scope and all change orders were truly
comprised of added features or options.

Performance: All of Uhl’s personnel involved with this project were competent, professional,
organized and dedicated to the overall success of the renovation project.

Communication: UhI’s project superintendent for the project was in contact with our project
manager at all times and bi-weekly job meetings were held between Uhl and the Housing Authority of the
County of Butler.

The Housing Authority of the County of Butler is pleased to provide a letter of recommendation
for Uhl Construction Company.

Sincerely,

HOUSING AUTHORITY OF
THE COUNTY OF BUTLER

-

Perry O’Mall
LExecutive Director
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